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News Article: More than half of IT professionals have suffered a data breach 
Although businesses are investing more money into security defences, companies are still failing to protect 
against more sophisticated breaches such as intellectual property attacks. 
 
News Article: Why data privacy without data visibility doesn't cut it for GDPR 
As we approach GDPR's first anniversary, some companies still aren’t making the data protection grade 
 
News Article: Tribunal rejects first appeal of fine for non-payment of data protection fee 
The Information Rights Tribunal has issued its first ruling of an appeal against fines issued by the Information 
Commissioner’s Office for failure to pay the statutory fee for data controllers. The Tribunal has upheld the ICO 
decision. 
 
News Article: Government opens consultancy on IoT security laws 
The government plans to introduce new laws to ensure internet of things (IoT) devices are better protected 
from cyber attacks as standard. 

 
Am rhagor o ddiweddaridau ynglyn â Diogelu data ewch i wefan Swyddfa Comisiynwdd Gwybodaeth. Cliciwch 
yma.            
 
For updates on the ICO’s Guide to the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) click here [link]. 
 

 

 

 
 

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

The NHS Wales Informatics Service is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views 

expressed within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have 

no control over availability of the linked pages. 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch NWISinformationgovernance@wales.nhs.uk    
 
If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact NWISInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk 
 

 

https://www.itpro.co.uk/security/33541/more-than-half-of-it-professionals-have-suffered-a-data-breach
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